										1/11/2014



Todd County Board of Education:

[bookmark: _GoBack]South Todd Elementary intends to apply for the Kentucky Land and Water Conservation Fund grant that is available this year to provide improvements to recreational areas for citizens of local communities. If awarded, this grant would provide many new outdoor recreational opportunities to staff, students and the community. Under the grant, South Todd Elementary is proposing to construct a paved trail around certain areas of our campus to allow the community an opportunity to run, walk, rollerblade, or ride their bicycles. There are also plans to incorporate the trail into physical education curriculum and activities.  

Due to the nature of funding from this grant, the County must be the applicant and it would be necessary for the Todd County School Board to provide a long term lease (25 years) to the Todd County Fiscal Court.  The lease would not have to be provided until award is made; however, to complete the application South Todd Elementary would like to request a letter of consent from the Board to construct the trail on school property.  The faculty, students and community of South Todd Elementary sincerely appreciate your consideration of our request.

							Sincerely,
								
							Robin Cardwell
							STES Physical Education Teacher
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